
 

 

 

 

Bunbury Outer Ring Road 

PROJECT UPDATE 

June 2023 

Project update 

Construction of the Bunbury Outer Ring Road (BORR) is now 48 per cent complete, and on track to hit 50 per 

cent completion next month.  

There has been significant activity recently at the ‘mega-bridge’ construction site, including concrete pours 

for some of the bridge columns and the collision wall. In total, there are 11 piers and 33 columns at this 

bridge, which takes BORR over Golding Crescent, the Ferguson River, the freight rail line, and Boyanup-Picton 

Road. When finished, this bridge will be an impressive 382 metres, making it the longest bridge in the South 

West. 

At the Raymond Road interchange, the bridge is further taking shape, with the team completing the 

installation of balustrades along both sides. Pedestrian balustrades are installed along bridges to ensure the 

safety of all pedestrians utilising the footpath. Next, the guardrails will be installed, which will support vehicles 

travelling over the bridge. 

  

Recently completed concrete columns at the ‘mega-bridge’ construction site near Golding Crescent 
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This update contains information regarding the current and future works happening on the Bunbury Outer Ring Road 

(BORR) project. Information within this update is current as of June 2023 and is subject to change. For the most recent 

updates visit the Main Roads BORR website or the Bunbury Outer Ring Road Community Facebook Group.   

 



 

 

  

Celebrating National 

Reconciliation Week  

The project team recently came 

together to acknowledge and 

celebrate National Reconciliation 

Week with a number of internal and 

community events. 

Click to learn more. 

 

 

Planting underway for 23,000 

new seedlings  

More than 20 species of Australian 

native flora will be planted this 

winter as the Bunbury Outer Ring 

Road project continues to work 

towards its local business and 

sustainability commitments. 

Click to learn more. 

 



 

 

 

For more information on the Bunbury Outer Ring Road 

If you have any questions, please contact 138 138 or email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au.  

 

 

Beams by night 

Seven tee-roff beams were recently 

installed after hours at South 

Western Highway (north) 

interchange. These are some of the 

largest beams on the project, 

measuring up to 41 metres long and 

weighing 211 tonnes.  

 

Click here to learn more. 
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